
FOURTH CREEK AGM - MAR. 27
The Fourth Creek Community Association will be holding their 
Annual General Meeting (AGM) at the Fourth Creek Hall on 
Wednesday, March 27, 2024, at 7:30 p.m. Everyone is welcome 
to attend.

THE GREAT EGG HUNT 2024 - MAR. 30
Head down to the Savanna Rec. Plex at 1 p.m. on March 30, 
2024 for the 2024 Great Egg Hunt! There will be Easter 
activities for children of all ages, including crafts, egg 
decorating, and snacks. The Easter Bunny will even be making 
an appearance for photographs. Those interested in attending 
are asked to register in advance by texting (780) 864-5061, 
including the name and ages of all children participating. 
Participants are asked to please arrive on time and wear 
appropriate clothing for being outdoors for the duration of the 
hunt. Happy Hunting!

HOME ROUTES FT. THE PAIRS - APR. 5
Head down to the Cotillion Hall on April 5, 2024, for the next 
concert in the Home Routes series, featuring a trio of voices 
and instruments from group The Pairs.  Doors open at 7:30 p.m. 
and tickets cost $25 per person. Snacks and refreshments will 
be available. 

BLUEBERRY FIRE DEPARTMENT DINE & DANCE - APR. 6
Join the Blueberry Mountain Fire Department for their 2nd 
annual Dine and Dance on April 6, 2024, at the Blueberry 
Mountain Hall. Doors open at 5 p.m. for cocktails, with dinner, 
provided by Albert’s Catering, to be served at 6p.m. There will 
also be a Silent Auction throughout the evening. Tickets cost 
$50 per person and can be purchased from Curtis Backer (780) 
864-5414 or Dan Bourassa (780) 864-9310.

AGRICULTURAL WILDFIRE PREP. WORKSHOP - APR. 9
In preparation for the upcoming wildfire season, we would 
like to invite our local producers to a workshop on April 9, 
2024, at 5:30 p.m., at the Gordondale Hall, to help you develop 
an emergency plan customized to your livestock operation. 
Rachel Lotsberg, Emergency Management Officer with Alberta 
Agriculture and Irrigation, and co-host Katherine Altman will 
be joining us for an informative session for producers on how 
to best prepare for emergency situations involving livestock. 
The event is free to attend and supper will be provided, but we 
do ask that interested participants register in advance at www.
saddlehills.ab.ca/agprep. Registration deadline is April 4, 2024.

BOTANICAL BULLIES WEBINAR - APR. 17
Join us on April 17, 2024, from 7 - 8:30 p.m. as we chat all 
things Botanical Bullies! In partnership with the Alberta 
Invasive Species Council, Saddle Hills County’s Agricultural 
Services Department would like to invite you to learn tips 
and tricks for becoming more effective at invasive plant 
management. Megan Evans, Executive Director of the Alberta 
Invasive Species Council and President of the Alberta Native 
Bee Council, will be discussing how widespread invasive plants 
are, the common species found in Saddle Hills 
County, and how best to identify and control 
them. The event is free but pre-registration is 
required on our website at saddlehills.ab.ca/
botanical-bullies or by scanning the QR code. 

To view upcoming County and community events, 
and submit your own events, head to our 
website at events.saddlehills.ab.ca or 
scan the QR code. For more information 
contact our Communications Coordinator at 
communications@saddlehills.ab.ca
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